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PRESS RELEASE 

 
 
No: 701/2012 
 
Date:  25th October 2012 
 

Minister Linares wishes GPA the best of luck 

 
The Hon. Minister for Sport, Steven Linares, has sent a message wishing the Gibraltar Pool 
Association all the best in their participation at the World Blackball Championships to be 
held in Blackpool, England. 
 
The team, leaving this Sunday, will be one of 16 participating nations from Europe and 
Africa at various categories. 
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